Dale, Laurie

From:

Ruark, Karen

Sent:

Thursday, September 1, 2022 12:46 PM

To:

Dale, Laurie

Subject:

FW: Garden tower application

9500

This is the award that I received. I filled out a form that was sent to my principal and she shared it with us. I am looking at emails to see if I can find it. I hope this helps.

From: Nicole Morris - MDH- < nicole.morris@maryland.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 4:08 PM **To:** Ruark, Karen < ruarkk@dcpsmd.org>

Cc: Hayden Q. Rhodes -MDH- <Hayden.rhodes@maryland.gov>

Subject: Garden tower application

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Karen,

Thank you for your application for the indoor garden tower and for your patience as we waited for a final review from the Maryland Department of Health. I am pleased to announce that South Dorchester School PreK-8 has been approved to receive a \$1,100 mini-grant to purchase 1 garden tower and start-up supplies.

Important Next Steps:

- 1. Send a copy of your W-9 and an invoice in the amount of \$1,100 to Hayden Rhodes, hayden.rhodes@maryland.gov by Tuesday, September 6th. The information on the invoice should match the vendor name and address on the W-9.
- 2. It will take approximately 2-3 weeks for the check to arrive at your address.
- 3. You should purchase the garden tower and supplies before the end of the month, September 30th. If your budget allows, you may purchase the garden and supplies before the check arrives. This *Tower Garden Flex Growing System* model is recommended as our team is familiar with it and can offer technical assistance. You may purchase from a different vendor if you wish.
- 4. Technical assistance will be offered to you at no cost. Once you receive your garden and supplies, our team will visit your location to get you up and running.

Please direct all questions to Hayden.Rhodes@maryland.gov. Thanks again for your enthusiasm and commitment to improving the health of our Mid Shore!

Nicole Morris, MS, RN Director, <u>Mid Shore LHIC</u>

NOTICE: This message and the accompanying documents are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain information that is privileged, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are strictly prohibited from reading, disseminating, distributing, or copying this communication. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the original transmission.

Dale, Laurie

From:

Barnes, Laurie

Sent:

Thursday, September 1, 2022 1:12 PM

To:

Dale, Laurie

Subject:

FW: Garden Tower Application

Good Afternoon Laurie,

Below is the information that I need for the Indoor Garden grant. I will also forward the email originally posting the grant in a bit. Any help that you can provide would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks and Have a Great Day,

Laurie

From: Nicole Morris -MDH- <nicole.morris@maryland.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 4:19 PM **To:** Barnes, Laurie

sarnes|@dcpsmd.org>

Subject: Garden Tower Application

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Dr. Barnes,

Thank you for your application for the indoor garden tower and for your patience as we waited for a final review from the Maryland Department of Health. I am pleased to announce that Maple Elementary has been approved to receive a \$3,300 mini-grant to purchase 3 garden towers and start-up supplies.

Important Next Steps:

- 1. Send a copy of your W-9 and an invoice in the amount of \$3,300 to Hayden Rhodes, hayden.rhodes@maryland.gov by Tuesday, September 6th. The information on the invoice should match the vendor name and address on the W-9.
- 2. It will take approximately 2-3 weeks for the check to arrive at your address.
- 3. You should purchase the garden tower and supplies before the end of the month, September 30th. If your budget allows, you may purchase the garden and supplies before the check arrives. This Tower Garden Flex Growing System model is recommended as our team is familiar with it and can offer technical assistance. You may purchase from a different vendor if you wish.
- 4. Technical assistance will be offered to you at no cost. Once you receive your garden and supplies, our team will visit your location to get you up and running.

Please direct all questions to
Hayden.Rhodes@maryland.gov">https://example.com/html/>
Hayden.Rhodes@maryland.gov. Thanks again for your enthusiasm and commitment to improving the health of our Mid Shore!

Nicole Morris, MS, RN Director, <u>Mid Shore LHIC</u>

NOTICE: This message and the accompanying documents are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain information that is privileged, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law.



From: Bowers, Karen < bowersk@dcpsmd.org > Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 8:40 PM
To: Hurley, Courtney < hurleyco@dcpsmd.org > Subject: Fw: Garden Tower Application

Check this out! I'm excited!

Karen Bowers

Assistant Principal
North Dorchester Middle School
5745 Cloverdale Road, Hurlock, Maryland 21643
410-943-3322 Ext. 1669 Cell 443-521-4690



From: Nicole Morris -MDH- < nicole.morris@maryland.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 4:38 PM **To:** Bowers, Karen < bowersk@dcpsmd.org >

Cc: Hayden Q. Rhodes -MDH- < Hayden.rhodes@maryland.gov>

Subject: Re: Garden Tower Application

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dr. Bowers,

Please note my error- rather than send an invoice for \$1,100, please submit for \$6,600.

Thank you, Nicole On Wed, Aug 31, 2022 at 4:10 PM Nicole Morris -MDH- <nicole.morris@maryland.gov> wrote:

Dear Karen,

Thank you for your application for the indoor garden tower and for your patience as we waited for a final review from the Maryland Department of Health. I am pleased to announce that North Dorchester Middle School has been approved to receive a \$6,600 mini-grant to purchase 6 garden towers and start-up supplies.

Important Next Steps:

- 1. Send a copy of your W-9 and an invoice in the amount of \$1,100 to Hayden Rhodes, hayden.rhodes@maryland.gov by Tuesday, September 6th. The information on the invoice should match the vendor name and address on the W-9.
- 2. It will take approximately 2-3 weeks for the check to arrive at your address.
- 3. You should purchase the garden tower and supplies before the end of the month, September 30th. If your budget allows, you may purchase the garden and supplies before the check arrives. This *Tower Garden Flex Growing System* model is recommended as our team is familiar with it and can offer technical assistance. You may purchase from a different vendor if you wish.
- 4. Technical assistance will be offered to you at no cost. Once you receive your garden and supplies, our team will visit your location to get you up and running.

Please direct all questions to Hayden.Rhodes@maryland.gov. Thanks again for your enthusiasm and commitment to improving the health of our Mid Shore!

Nicole Morris, MS, RN
Director, Mid Shore LHIC

NOTICE: This message and the accompanying documents are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain information that is privileged, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are strictly prohibited from reading, disseminating, distributing, or copying this communication. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the original transmission.

The information contained in and attached to this electronic mail transmission is intended by the Dorchester County Public Schools for the use of the named individual or entity to which it is directed. It may contain information that is confidential and subject to the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), the Maryland Public Information Act, or other laws or regulations dealing with student and employee information. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, anyone other than the named addressee (or a person authorized to deliver it to the named addressee). If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail transmission in error, please delete it from your system without copying or forwarding it, and notify the sender of the error by reply email or by calling the Dorchester County Public Schools at 410-228-4747, so that our address record can be corrected.

The information contained in and attached to this electronic mail transmission is intended by the Dorchester County Public Schools for the use of the named individual or entity to which it is directed. It may contain information that is confidential and subject to the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), the Maryland Public Information Act, or other laws or regulations dealing with student and employee information. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, anyone other than the named addressee (or a person authorized to deliver it to the named addressee). If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail transmission in error, please delete it from your system without copying